
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO APPLY 

 
Tennessee Downtowns Program 

 
 

The City of Crossville intends to complete and submit an application to participate in the 
Tennessee Downtowns program during the July 2016 to June 2018 program year.  We 
understand the eligibility requirements and are prepared to meet all financial and time 
expectations if selected to participate in this program. 
 
Our downtown is in need of a revitalization strategy and we look forward to the learning 
opportunity Tennessee Downtowns can provide through resources from the Tennessee 
Main Street Program and National Main Street Center. 
 
 
 
__________________________________  __________________________ 
James S. Mayberry, Mayor     Date 
 
 
 
__________________________________  __________________________ 
Steering Committee Chair     Date 


